
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

Invitation to an IRBA Workshop on the Proposed Guide for Registered Auditors: Joint 

Audit Engagements 

 

Johannesburg / 12 February 2020 

 

The Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (IRBA) invites all interested stakeholders to an 

IRBA workshop to be held with some of the Committee for Auditing Standards' (CFAS) Task Group 

members who drafted the Proposed Guide for Registered Auditors: Joint Audit Engagements (the 

proposed Guide). 

The workshop will be held at the IRBA offices on Wednesday, 26 February 2020, from 09h30-

11h30. The event will offer stakeholders an overview of the proposed Guide, and that will include 

the following: 

• The development of the proposed Guide; 

• Detailed discussions on the topics covered in the proposed Guide; and 

• A request for specific comments, as per the proposed Guide. 

A copy of the proposed Guide is available in PDF format and may be downloaded from the 

exposure drafts page on the IRBA website. 

While attendance at the event will be free of charge, reservations are necessary as seating will be 

limited. 

To make a reservation, please RSVP to Thandeka Sithole via email at CSithole@irba.co.za by   

20 February 2020. For further enquiries, please call her on 087 940 8865. 

 

 

Imran Vanker 

Director: Standards 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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